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Interpersonal Stress and Well-Being in Early Adolescence

What: 	Seeking parents and children (ages 11-14) to participate in a study about the types of stressors middle school children face. Parents and children will have a chance to see how their body responds to challenging activities and answer questions about their well-being. Families will be compensated $50. 

Who: 	Parents and one child who is enrolled in middle school.

Where: 	STEPP Lab on UIUC’s campus.

When: 	Spring 2018

If you are interested or would like more information please contact Dr. Joseph Cohen and the STEPP Lab by phone (217-265-8490) or email (stepplabillinois@gmail.com), or visit our website at stepplabillinois.weebly.com. 
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